
 

 

Message from Our Active School’s Committee 2024/2025 

 

Hello Everyone,  

Our names are Amelie and Ella, and we are both 6th class pupils and the leaders of our 
Active School’s Committee for 2024/2025.We love being a part of the committee and 
have noticed exceptional differences in our school since beginning our quest to become 
more active every day.  

At the beginning of last year, we set a goal for ourselves, to receive an Active Flag from 
our school and we are delighted to say we did just that. Our school has changed in so 
many ways because of this initiative, and we cannot thank our Active School’s lead Ms. 
Moloney, enough for that.  

One of our committee's aims is to plan and run a number of activities and events for our 
school community each year. These include Active Events at different times of the year 
such as Halloween, Christmas and Easter, block events such as last years ‘Run Around 
Europe’, Active Week, Sport’s Day and so much more.  

We also help organise and schedule the playground leaders on Junior yard so if you 
ever want to talk to us about ideas and activities you would like us to consider including 
in our school please come talk to us. We’re usually seen wearing blue hi-vis jackets on 
yard.  

We look forward to bringing you a lot more FUN and ACTIVITY to our school this year.  

Amelie & Ella  

  


